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Construction news and trends, plus a little light-heartedness
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Saying Goodbye
Is Hard To Do

lot can happen in a month. For
example, on December 14, Lacy
Construction bid a happy retirement

to four outstanding individuals with 142
years combined employment with the
company. Approximately 40 family mem-

bers, friends and co-workers recognized Jerry

Sundermeier, Ivan Stueven, Norm Bennett

To show our appreciation
for their dedication and
hard work, Jerry
Huismann, president of

Lacy Construction,

presented each of the men

with a three-day

Caribbean cruise for two.

and Leonard Ward
at a party held in
their honor.

Talk about
experience! Jerry
Sundermeier has
been a skilled
carpenter for Lacy
since 1961, Ivan
Stueven a project
superintendent
since 1963, Norm
Bennett ran heavy
equipment since

1966, and Leonard Ward has been working

on projects since 1975.

To show our appreciation for their
dedication and hard work, Jerry Huismann,
president of Lacy Construction, presented

Planning A Project?

Call the Premier Buslders in The
Heartland! Whatever your construction
needs, Lacy Construction Company
can be a valuable resource in helping
you get started with your next project,
concept to completion. Call Don
Anderson at 800-321-5229 to learn
how Lacy Construction Company can
help you on your important project.
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(Left to right) Norm Bennett, Jerry Sundermeier, Leonard Ward and Ivan Stueven are presented
with their retivement gifts by Lacy president Jerry Huismann.

each of the men with a three-day Caribbean
cruise for two. We all offer our best wishes to
Jerry, Ivan, Norm and Leonard. Thanks for
helping make Lacy Construction what it is
today.

Not more than four weeks later, on
January 11, we relocated our offices to a new
location in Grand Island, Nebraska. With 55
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years at the same place, we were bound to
grow out of it sooner or later. With the
move, we more than doubled our shop and
yard area, and the office space has more
room for expansion when it is needed.

Please stop by and visit us at our new
location—3356 W. Old Hwy. 30, Grand
Island, Nebraska.

715 South Clark

PO. Box 188

Grand Island, NE 68802

TEL: 308-384-2866

TOLL-FREE: 800-321-LACY (5229)
FAX: 308-384-2883

WEBSITE: www.lacygc.com



What’s Happening?
Projects in Progress
* Jacob’s Dental Office
Grand Island, Neb.
New dental office
* University of Nebraska at Kearney,
Kearney, Neb.
Addition & renovation of student union
* Gordman Property, Grand Island, Neb.
Retail addition & renovation
* Boy Scouts — Overland Trails Council,
Grand Island, Neb.
Office renovation
* Hastings Regional Center,
Hastings, Neb.
Elevator replacement
* General Collection,
Grand Island, Neb.
Office renovation
* Hoffer Apartment,
Grand Island, Neb.
2nd story apartment development
Projects Completed
» East Butler School,
Brainard, Neb.
High School addition & renovation
* Grand Island Clinic,
Grand Island, Neb.
Medical clinic addition & renovation
* Bosselman Travel Center,
Grand Island, Neb.
Truck shop addition & renovation

* Howard County Community Hospital,

St. Paul, Neb.
Meeting room addition
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Gordman Property, Grand Island, Nebraska

Bosselman Travel Center, Grand Island, Nebraska
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